
 

 
 

 

16 April 2018 

Proposed Revisions to the Western Power Network Access 
Arrangement 2017/18 to 2021/22  
 
TIME EXTENDED FOR PUBLICATION OF DRAFT DECISION 

The Economic Regulation Authority has extended the deadline to publish its draft decision on 
proposed revisions to the access arrangement for the Western Power network to Wednesday 
2 May 2018. 

The ERA has determined that a time extension is necessary to properly consider all matters and 
it is also satisfied that it has taken all reasonable steps to fully utilise the times and processes 
available within Chapter 4 of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004 (Access Code).  The 
extension has been made pursuant to sections 4.64 and 4.66(f) of the Access Code. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

For further information contact: 
 
Media Enquiries General Enquiries 
Natalie Warnock Lincoln Flindell 
(08) 6557 7933 Economic Regulation Authority 
0428 859 826 08 6557 7961 
communications@erawa.com.au  records@erawa.com.au  
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